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October Newsletter
What has happened since our last September newsletter?
· We have spent the past few weeks adapting our GLOW page and spending time as a staff team on further training with regards to blog posts.
· [image: ]Keyworkers have posted up individual and group photographs with narrative comments to show you some of the things the children have been exploring and learning about over the past few weeks within their bubbles. These posts can be found easily, 
· Catrine ECC GLOW page
· Our learning journey 2020/21
· Search for your child’s group/keyworker.
These will continue to be posted fortnightly so keep checking GLOW. This is a good opportunity for you to talk with your child about what they have been doing while in the centre. Seeing photos can bring back memories and help to revisit experiences. 
· Alana has attended an online 3day First Aid at Work course (assessment still to take place later this month) 
· Julie, Leoni & Courtney have attended Communication Network meetings online led by Speech & Language Therapists with the aim of ensuring that they are consistently updating their knowledge and able to support the changing needs of all of our children and families.  
Thank you 
Thank you to everyone for your snack donations. These are helping to cover the costs of
· [image: Super Thank You Images, Stock Photos & Vectors | Shutterstock]10 x snacks per week (1 AM and 1 PM)
· Extra tissues and wipes 
· Birthday/Christmas books 
· Special events we try to offer such as Halloween parties etc.
Also a big thank you again for your continued support and understanding in relation to changes in services due to COVID-19 this session.
COVID-19 reminders 
· We ask that you continue to keep us updated as to why your child is absent from the ECC. This is more important than ever at the minute with daily and weekly absence returns required to be submitted due to the current pandemic. 
· Please ensure that you notify the centre if your child requires to be tested for COVID
[image: Icon Telephone Stock Vector - FreeImages.com]Please be vigilant for the main symptoms 
· Persistent cough 
· Fever/high temperature (37.8C or greater) 
· Loss of, or change in sense of taste or smell. 
Changes to first aid procedures  
[image: Star Achievers][image: Why your School Needs a Robust First Aid Response in Place | School  Procurement | Primary School Management]In an effort to reduce the passing of paper and to increase the distance kept between staff and parent/carers we are suspending the requirement to sign first aid forms for the time being. This will also quicken our pick up queue times with the winter months coming in. If your child has received first aid within the centre that day a text will be sent home to the first contact number given by yourself. The same first aid treatment will be administered, written up and your child will come home with a copy of the accident form for you to keep. If you would like to ask any questions about the accident or treatment given please feel free to phone the office on 01290 551233. 
Communication 
As we continue to try super hard to keep you feeling involved and up to date with the setting we would like to take this opportunity to remind parents to check our boards outside for daily updates and parental involvement opportunities. Check here for a range of information including Speech & Language, Health & Wellbeing, Star Achievers of the Day and lots more.
Catrine Early Childhood Centre Improvements 
Each year establishments set out a new Improvement Plan as a focus and target as to what they aim to achieve. These plans are specific to each school and ECC with input from staff, parent/carers and children. Please find the link to our 2020/21 Improvement Plan below 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ea/public/catrineeccmain2019/uploads/sites/14536/2020/10/12132501/Catrine-PS-ECC-SIP-20-21-FINAL-COPY.docx
This can be found within the Policies and Information section of both GLOW and our APP. 
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Bubble A –  For the past 3 weeks this cohort have been learning all about animals of their choice. They have been using the internet to find out interesting facts and to answer questions they had about what some of them ate, where they lived, how they felt to touch etc. Why not carry this topic of conversation on with your child at home, you could …. Draw/paint pictures
Research more facts
Visit the zoo/farm park
Discuss different patterns found on animals
Move like a snake, kangaroo etc 




Here also are some links to online stories you and your child might enjoy together…….                                                          https://youtu.be/4k87lP1GNrE (The Tiger who came to Tea) 
https://youtu.be/ZFrD18XLmlM (Elmer)
https://youtu.be/cQHIjtqtaDE (Giraffe’s Can’t Dance) 

Bubble B -  Meanwhile in Bubble B the children initiated an early interest in the body. Lots of discussions have taken place around safety and about the role of the nurse and the doctor through role play in our “hospital area”. The children thoroughly enjoyed exploring with Steve the Skeleton and working together in small groups to put parts of the body back in the correct places. Why not try some of the ideas below to reinforce your child’s learning ……Set up your own hospital
Discuss who else can keep you safe/help you
Draw your body with detail – hair, fingers etc
Sing heads, shoulders, knees and toes  





Here also are some links to online stories you and your child might enjoy together…….    
 https://youtu.be/sJodPwWCClQ (Funny Bones)
https://youtu.be/4R_7AIj2QIc (Maisy Goes to the Hospital)
https://youtu.be/5uTOOQDEMLI (People who help us)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Halloween - Friday 30th October 2020
[image: ᐈ Costume , Royalty Free costume vectors | download on Depositphotos®]We understand this year you may not get the same use out of Halloween costumes which can be expensive. Children therefore can come to the ECC dressed up, or in pyjamas if they wish.
We ask as always that NO SCARY outfits/masks be worn. This year we also need to ask that accessories are not sent in from home such as swords, wands, broomsticks etc due to COVID-19 restrictions.
On this day the children will take part in Halloween themed activities, play games and enjoy a “Halloween Party Snack”. There might even be some prizes on the go ……                            Look out for more information on a fun village pumpkin trail next week too.
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